
Fred was very active in the Wichita area community. 
When asked how he bowled, he'd reply "I took my turn". 
Or when getting home from a motorcycle ride, "I kept the 
rubber side down". We (the family) rarely got the skinny 
about his friends and the 'trouble' he got into. So, please 
come join us and help celebrate his life - and to rat out 
what he was really up to (we want to hear your stories).

COME CELEBRATE LIFE

     WHAT: A memorial and celebration of Fred's life.
 

     WHEN: Sunday, March 5th, 2023, from 2pm to 5pm.
 

   WHERE: 

3660 N. 215th St. W.
Colwich, Kansas  67030
Southeast corner of 37th N. & 215th W.

 

A cash bar will be available. Ice water, iced tea and lemonade will be provided.
Or feel free to bring your own non-alcoholic beverage(s).

Whether attending or not, PLEASE RSVP by February
23rd 2023 to https://frederickwilliamsmith.com/rsvp/.
While you're there, feel free to share a short story about or
a quote from Fred. These stories/quotes will then be
gathered together and shared at his Celebration of Life.
If you do not have internet, please RSVP by way of text to (316) 393-3113.

In Memory of

Fred Smith
March 6, 1931 - January 5, 2023

https://frederickwilliamsmith.com/rsvp/

